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Hello, my name is Babs Vanelli, 76 year old life long Portlander.  I live in NE Portland 

and 

Lew Frederick is my State Senator.    Thank you to Rep. Travis Nelson and Sen. 

Frederick  

for bringing forth this Bill. 

I am well aware and extremely concerned about the dangers posed by the CEI 

Hub/Zenith. 

I do not live far from St.Johns which is literally a heartbeat away from the Hub/Zenith. 

It is truly heartbreaking to imagine the devastation of an earthquake or other  

disaster on our City.  

I have previously submitted written testimony on 4 other Bills this session regarding 

the Hub/Zenith.   HB 2749 proposes a specific plan to protect my neighbors 

who are in imminent danger.    

Senator Meek and Representative Gomberg, I implore you to move HB 2749 

forward. 

Thank you. 

Babs Vanelli 

 

 

 

 


